Attendance: Heather Rodriguez, Bobbie Moulton, Beth Foy, Denise Sargent, Nat Kinney

- Meeting opened at 6:00pm.
- We need two more keys for basketball season
  - o Heather will ask Michelle and Lee how many keys are currently out
- We need to review our JES key policy
- Discussed appropriate timing of registration deadlines and the challenges related to accepting late registrations.
  - We agreed not to accept registrations after the first practice of any given sport. Exceptions can be made in special circumstances with Committee approval.
- Beth reviewed equipment needs for youth basketball:
  - We need to replace some balls
  - We need to replace some uniforms
  - o Beth and Heather will look into pricing on shirts for coaches
- Heather mentioned that she is uncomfortable doing background checks on coaches as she is a volunteer. Nat and Heather will ask Duncan and Rosemary if this is a task that can be done by a Town of Johnson office employee.
- Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm

